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HOT LUNCH  
Wednesday - McDonalds/Cupcakes:  Patti L., Brandy A., and Melissa V.   Helpers should be at school by 11:00. 
Friday - Pizza: Denise Z. and Jaclyn L. Helpers should be at school by 11:15. 
Hot lunch orders and payment for April are due on Friday, March 15. 
 
EAST BUS ROUTE CANCELLED 
Please take note that on March 21, 2024, the East Bus Route will be cancelled for both the morning and the 
afternoon. The bus will be used for a field trip on that day. Please make arrangements to drop off and pick up 
your children on that day. Thanks for your understanding.  
 
SPRING BREAK 
Please let the office know ASAP if your children will be missing classes before or after Spring Break. 
 
REPORT CARDS 
K-8th grade report cards will be distributed this week Wednesday.  
HCHS report cards will be available online on Wednesday. Please print out and keep a copy for student driver 
discounts. 
 
PRCS CHAPEL 
Nick Lubbers plans to speak this Thursday on "Witnessing in the Race." 
 
BEGINNERS’ DAY 
Beginners’ Day for the 2024/2025 Kindergarten class will be this week  Friday, March 15 at 9:30 a.m. at school.  
 
CAPS AND GOWNS 
We will be measuring seniors and 8th graders for caps and gowns this week.  If you have one from a previous 
student that you would like to re-use you must have it approved before March 26.  Current year pricing is: cap, 
gown, and tassel $25, cap and tassel $15, tassel only $7. 
 
CHAPEL THEME SONG 
Our new chapel theme song is: Psalter #164 vs 1-4.  
 
LADIES AUXILIARY 
The 48th Annual PRCS/HCHS Spring Auction will be held on Friday, April 19. Donations have already started 
coming in, and preparations are underway for a great night! We are still looking for ideas of items that you 
would like to see at this year’s auction. If you are interested in donating or have an idea of something you 
would like to see, please contact Mary Jo Terpstra or Liz Bruinsma.  The silent auction will be entirely online 
and will be open from Monday, April 15 through Wednesday, April 17.   
 
FROM THE GUIDANCE COUNSELOR 
Juniors: It is recommended that you sign up to take the SAT or ACT late this spring. SAT and ACT websites 
provide test dates and locations. Attached is a $5 voucher to use towards registration for any April, June, or July 
2024 ACT test date. Voucher Code: SlamDunk5  
Seniors: Make it a habit to check your email. Colleges are emailing you important information about your next 
steps, as well as scholarship information. Take the time to apply for scholarships. Due dates are quickly 
approaching. Please see Mrs. Houck with any questions.  
The Dordt University admissions representative will be at our school during lunch break this Wednesday. 
Juniors and Seniors are encouraged to attend this presentation.  



 
 
REQUESTED ANNOUNCMENTS 
Singspiration: Peace Young People invite you to our Spring Singspiration Sunday, March 24 after the evening 
worship service. A collection will be taken to offset the cost of the Young People's Convention. Please join us in 
praising and worshiping our great God and Father. Refreshments will be provided after the Singspiration. 
 
ADVANCED DATES:

      March 25-28 - Iowa Tests of Basic Skills (grades 3-8) 
      March 29-April 5 - Spring Break 
      April 19 - L.A. Spring Auction  
      April 30 - Open House 
 


